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Governor extends greetings on the occasion of Durga Puja and 
Dussehra 

 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

conveyed warm greetings and good wishes to the people of the State on 

the auspicious occasion of Durga Puja and Dussehra. 

In his festival message, the Governor expressed his hope that the 

celebration of the triumph of truth and virtue over vice will strengthen the 

ethical and moral values in every citizen. He wished that the festivities 

inspire all to follow the path of virtue and compassion.  
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